
CHARTER SERVICE FOR HIRE

Mr. Matthew Coughlin, Airport Director
Pensacola International Airport
2430 Airport Blvd, Suite 225
Pensacola, FL  32514

Dear Mr. Matthew Coughlin:

In compliance with City Ordinance 7.10.139, “Charters,” and the Regulations of the Airport:

This letter serves as a notice that I/we have selected:

to provide service as a charter for hire from the Pensacola International Airport to

This agreement begins                                   and expires 

no less than twenty (20) days and not to exceed one year) for a flat rate of

$

Sincerely, 

(destination address, including street/city/zip)

Individual/company (customer) PRINTED name

Taxicab Owne/Driver PRINTED name

Individual/company (customer) Signature

Taxicab Owner/Driver Signature

Individual/company (customer) Street Address Individual/company (customer) City/State/Zip

Individual/company (customer) Phone

(taxi company name)

(date) (date)


